
 
 

 

ROBBERY PREVENTION SESSION  
Tuesday, April 11th 2017 

6:30 pm   -  7:45 pm 
Community Policing Station  -  2581 Mary Hill Road 
 

Find out how you can plan ahead to keep yourself,  
your staff and your business safe.  No cost to attend.   

To reserve your spot email:  mcneicej@portcoquitlam.ca  

    

 Port Coquitlam Business Improvement Association    

 Suite E  -  2232 McAllister Ave. Port Coquitlam  BC 

NEWSLETTER 

MARCH 2017 

Drop by our office for a coffee and a muffin,  
talk shop with other business owners,  

and get to know YOUR BIA.   

(BIA office is on Donald Street facing Leigh Square) 

DATES: 

Wed. April 5th  

Wed. May 3rd 

Wed. June 7th  

The BIA is gathering prizes and gift cards for an 
amazing “Downtown Poco Prize Pack” to be 
drawn during the May Day Festival.   
Can we count on you for a donation?   
Email:  susanna@downtownpocobia.com. 
For festival information, vendor booths and 
sponsorship opportunities visit portcoquitlam.ca/mayday 

Call for  

Prize  

Donations  

 

Annual General  

Meeting 

Friday, May 26th 2017  

The Gathering Place  

Breakfast Event  
 

Join us at our ... 

Member Coffee Mornings 

on the 1st Wednesday of the month 
8:00 am  -  9:30 am  
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CANADA - BC JOB GRANT  

Applications are being accepted for training that starts on or before 
March 31, 2017.  

The Canada-B.C. Job Grant can help offset the cost of skills training and professional development 

for your employees.  You can be eligible for up to $10,000 per employee in grant funding or $15,000 

if you are hiring an unemployed person.  For more information or to start your application,  

call 1-800-675-8596 or visit www.sbbc.co/jobgrant.   

 

 

POCO GRAND PRIX   -  FRIDAY, JULY 14th 
 

For our member businesses who are already booking customer appointments into 
July please make a note of this date. Your customers will need to allow additional 
time to find parking as there will be street closures in the downtown.  
 

There are many ways our downtown businesses can participate in this event!    

If you would like to GEAR UP and get involved contact Graham Danziger. 
Tel:  604.927.5218  | Email: grandprix@portcoquitlam.ca.  |  www.pocograndprix.ca 

SOCIAL MEDIA  -  ²ŜΩǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƎŀƳŜΗ   
Keep an eye out for Leslie LessardΦ  {ƘŜΩǎ ƎŜǘǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊŘ ƻǳǘ ƻƴ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ 
Downtown Poco.  You can help us promote YOUR business by following us on ... 

 
 

 

 

These are exciting times for our BIA. Construction of the new Rec Centre will begin  

this month. The Downtown Action Plan is moving ahead with recommendations for  

improvements and ideas for a redesign anticipated by May. As always, we want to  

hear from our members. What are your  concerns, ideas and dreams for this  

ŘƻǿƴǘƻǿƴΚ  [ŜǘΩǎ ǘŀƭƪ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ aŜƳōŜǊ /ƻŦŦŜŜ aƻǊƴƛƴƎ ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ !ǇǊƛƭΦ рth. 

Susanna Walden, Executive Director 

T: 604-464-1490   

Email:  susanna@downtownpocobia.com  

https://www.facebook.com/downtownpoco 

https://twitter.com/pocobia 

https://instagram.com/downtownpoco/ 

In-store promotions? Celebrations? Events?  Send your news to info@downtownpocobia.com.  

 


